
From: Karen Carter <kcarter@scacog.org> 
To: User, Aginguser@aging.sc.gov
CC: Steve Pelissierpelissier@scacog.org 

Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
Date: 9/3/2014 10:48:04 AM 

Subject: ACOG/AAA New User Request

On August 6, I requested a new username and password for Ginny Bryant, new AAA Family Caregiver Advocate. I 
submitted the request form and updated staffing sheet. As yet, I have not had any response and in need of Ms. 
Bryant getting into AIM asap. Please provide follow-up. Thank you.

Karen B. Carter, AAA Director
Appalachian Council of Governments
30 Century Circle, PO Box 6668
Greenville, SC 29606
864-242-9733, kcarter@scacog.org
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